

EAST BOLDON JUNIOR SCHOOL

🥳 'Be the best that we can be' 🐝

Newsletter 2 - September 2021

Website: www.eastboldonjuniors.co.uk



Head Teacher: Mr T Shenton **Tel**: (0191) 5362030 **E Mail**: office@eastboldonjuniors.co.uk

Family Picnic



What a fantastic afternoon! We loved celebrating our wonderful school community together with so many of you. The weather was amazing too! For more images of the afternoon please visit:

eastboldonjuniors.co.uk/family-picnic



Macmillan Coffee Mornings

It was amazing to welcome you all back into school last week to raise money for Macmillan. We raised £900! Incredible! Thank you for joining us, for your donations and your generosity.

International School Award

We have once again been awarded the International School Award from the British Council. Fantastic! This award recognises our school's efforts to include international work

as part of our curriculum and helping embed it within our school's culture.



Eden Camp

Year 6 stepped back in time and experienced life in WWII at Eden Camp. The immersive displays brought history to life, allowing pupils to experience the sights, sounds and smells of life on the Home Front and the Front Line which encompasses a whole host of subjects and themes, from art, religious education and citizenship, to geography, design and science.



Great North Runners

Great to see lots of participation in the Mini, Junior and Great North Runs this year. Thanks for getting in touch on Dojo. A huge well done to:

Lola Course, Nic Course, Sarah Dunlop, Robert Edwards, Isla Guard, sister (Isabelle) and dad, Anna Jackson, Aaron Kirkbride, Amalie Limbrick, Nathaniel Limbrick, Jude Logan plus Grandma Bev, Imogen Lowrie, Leanne Lowrie, Adam Linkleter, Holly Linkleter, James Morgan, Zara Morgan, Jazmina Neil, Victoria Neil, Emily Nellist, David Scorer, Willow Scorer, Harvey Simpson, Joanne Simpson, Oliver Trigg, Luke Tucknett and Stephen Tucknutt. Superb!

For images sent in of the runners please visit eastboldonjuniors.co.uk/great-north-runners



Writers of the week

Year 3 – Jude, Harvey, Noah & Carney

Year 4 – Eliza, Molly, Finn & Scarlett

Year 5 - Frances, Louis, Gabe & Callum

Year 6 - Jude, Grace, Marni & Emily N

Stars of the week

Year 3 – Obi, Holly, Esther & Amelia

Year 4 – Cole, Jacob, Robin & Izzy

Year 5 - Joe, Freddi, Harriet & Jacob

Year 6 - Fallon, Max & Belle

Head Teacher Awards

Frankie (Y3), Scarlett (Y4), Ruth, Kathleen, Henry (Y6) all impressed Mr Shenton recently with their *kindness*, *resilience* and *dedication* to their work.

Term dates for your diary (new dates in bold)

As we are beginning to take steps towards normality, we are beginning to increase the events that will occur in school. Please keep an eye on this section, as we regularly add events to the calendar.

Autumn term:

7th September – 22nd October 2nd November – 16th December

6 Oct: Y6 Wor Bella Project Day 1 8 Oct: World Mental Health Day

12 Oct: Y5 visit Gurdwara

12 Oct: Y6 Girls' Football League starts
13 Oct: Y6 Wor Bella Project Day 2
18 Oct: 6LB Parent Event in hall
19 Oct: 6SW Parent Event in hall
22 Oct: Tempest photography

Half term 25th Oct – 29th Oct

Teacher training INSET day: 1st November

2 Nov: Flu vaccination

2 Nov: Y3 Tennis starts (weekly)

5 Nov: 4MT at The Word 9 Nov: Olympian in school 19 Nov: 4LG at The Word 9 Dec: Y3 Tennis Festival

Teacher training INSET day: 17th December

Child Safety Reminders:

Parking

Please take care when parking cars to pick up or drop children off at school. Children's safety is paramount. The Police visit all schools regularly to check that children are safe when arriving at, or leaving, school.



Unfortunately, as much as we love our four-legged friends, we do not allow dogs on site (apart from guide dogs).